The FAFSA Application Deadline Delayed — Free Application for Federal Student Aid is delayed until late December for the
2023/2024 school year. It is unknown at this time of the actual release date. Look for more information when received from the state
and FAFSA Cash for College Workshops in January. For more information please contact Mrs. Sherman via email-
ksherman@longvalleycs.org.
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